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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

30/03/2022  10:06:062021/6286/P INT Sue Hillman As immediate neighbours we welcome the proposals to bring long neglected 52 Aberdare Gardens into a 

good state of repair.

We note Mr Herbert Smith¿s considered comments on behalf of CRASH.   

We have no comments to make on trees in the back garden but welcome the proposal to take down the 

diseased and dying Elder and the multi-stemmed Sycamore in the front garden and replace them with one (or 

more) saplings.
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